12/9/17
Re: National Air Ambulance Week
Dear Parents/Carers,
On Friday 15th September, the school will be welcoming a guest speaker from the Air Ambulance Service to discuss the importance of their valuable role. The School Council have planned to hold a fundraising event where children in the school wear non-school uniform for the day. In addition to this, children will be encouraged to bring in a small monetary donation which will go towards supporting the National Air Ambulance.
So as to not confuse the Foundation children in their first two weeks of the school year we would still like the children in the Foundation Stage to come to school in their school uniform. There will be opportunities throughout the year for the children in Foundation to take part in whole school activities and wear non-school uniform for special events.
If you or your child would still like to make a small monetary donation towards the National Air Ambulance Service you are of course more than welcome and this can be given to your child’s class teacher or handed to the school office.
Many thanks for your understanding.
The Foundation Stage Team
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